
HASBROUCK HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
SCHOOL HEALTH SERVICES 

 

ANNUAL BLOODBORNE PATHOGEN IN-SERVICE 
 

Dear Staff Member, 

As per New Jersey Department of Health all employees are to review the guidelines and standards 

for bloodborne pathogens every year. Please watch this video to complete your required training. 

The American Heart Association has developed the Heartsaver Bloodborne Pathogens 

Course/Video to meet the training requirements for OSHA’s General Standards. 

The Heartsaver Bloodborne Pathogens Course will; 

- explain how to protect yourself from bloodborne pathogens 

- explain how to act when a workplace bloodborne-pathogens exposure occurs 

- explain how to clean yourself and the area when a workplace bloodborne pathogens  

  exposure occurs 

- explain how to report any bloodborne-pathogens exposures 

 

After completing this course/video, please download, complete and submit to your school 

nurse. This will complete your yearly requirement for blood borne in-service. 

 

If you have any questions, please see your school nurse. 

 

Thank you, 

The Nursing Department 

Hasbrouck Heights Public Schools 

 

_________________________   ______________________   ______________ 

Name      Your  Building     Date 
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